
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The Redwood/Renville Regional Solid Waste Authority (RRRSWA), a joint powers entity consisting of the 

member counties of Redwood and Renville, is seeking proposals from qualified companies to provide a 

comprehensive proposal for the transportation (hauling) of Municipal Solid Waste (MSW) and 

Demolition Material.  

Proposals can be obtained by contacting; Jon Mitchell, Redwood/Renville Regional Solid Waste 

Authority, 921 West Bridge Street, Redwood Falls, MN 56283. Telephone: (507) 637-1801 or (320) 523-

8002, jonm@rrrswa.com  

Proposals will be accepted no later than 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 19th, 2016.  Proposals may be hand 

delivered or mailed to the address listed above.  RRRSWA Request for Proposal, Redwood/Renville 

Regional Solid Waste Authority, 921 West Bridge St, Redwood Falls, MN  56283.   


